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reported that $40,000 was to be used for technology, $5,000 for health, physical 

education and athletics (K-5 fitness) and $5,000 for art and music programs and 

equipment.  Mrs. Diesu thanked the East Islip community for its support in helping reach 

FTK’s goal.  She also announced that in continuing in their efforts, FTK’s Annual Black 

Tie event would be held March 14, 2009.  Pete Blieberg is being honored as Educator of 

the 








